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Dear Mr Williams,

~ Many thanks to both you and the members of the Grove RFC for the generous
donation of £300.00 given in memory of past member, Peter Wesley Blackmore. We
highly value your support and your kind words about the care provided.

Your donation will directly help cover the work of Sobell House and enable us to
provide good end of life care to the members of our community who need it.

You may have heard about our plans to expand our services in line with the growing
demand for end of life care across Oxfordshire. Our immediate priorities are to grow
the pool of knowledge and expertise in the delivery of end of life care across the
hospitals to ensure all those approaching death receive the appropriate care. We will
also build a new hospice space on the Churchill Hospital site which will give us added
clinical facilities for both in and out-patient care. These projects are both in their
first phase of implementation and we will be keeping you updated about how they
progress.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about Sobell House
and how we will work towards achieving our vision for Oxfordshire where everyone
has access to the care they need and where families are supported through grieving.

Thank you once again for your generous support.

Kind regards,
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Winsome Bygrave

Charity Administrator

Tel: 01865 857010

Email: winsome.bygrave@sobellhospice.org
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